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ERICSON Beatrice

From: European Data Protection Board
Sent: 10 December 2018 18:53
To: 'Philip Baker'
Subject: Access to document request  - Ref 8-2018

Dear Sir, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail dated 09312.2018. We hereby acknowledge receipt of your application for access to 
documents, which was registered on 10.12.2018 under reference number 8-2018. Please use this reference number 
for any further correspondence.  
 
In accordance with Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 regarding public access to European Parliament, Council and 
Commission documents, your application will be handled within 15 working days. The time limit will expire on 
15.01.2019. In case this time limit needs to be extended, you will be informed in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The EDPB Secretariat  
 
 

 

 
edpb@edpb.europa.eu  

European Data Protection Board  
Tel: 0032 2 2831946  
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels  
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels  

edpb.europa.eu  

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential. 
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended 
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as 
they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPB therefore cannot 
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.  

 
 

From: 
Sent: 09 December 2018 15:04 
To: European Data Protection Board  
Subject: European Data Protection Board - public availability of documentation 
 
May I ask if you publish papers prepared for your meetings? 
 
I am particularly interested in the work of the Financial Matters sub-group and its work on the GDPR and 
automatic exchange of information for tax purposes (FATCA and CRS). 
 
I see that at the meeting on 26th September there was a discussion of FATCA compatibility with the GDPR, 
and at the meeting on 4th December there was report on the outcome of the questionnaires on the OECD 
CRS. Are any documents relating to these topics available to the public? If so, may I ask how they may be 
obtained (or perhaps they could be sent to me)? 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

epalumbo
Highlight

epalumbo
Highlight



2

 
Privilege and Confidentiality Notice:  
This mail is private as between the sender and the intended recipient. The information contained in this 
message and any file that may be attached to it are confidential between those parties and may be 
privileged. Any other party who receives it in error is not permitted to read, use, copy, discuss or pass on the 
information contained in either the message or its attachments, nor are they entitled to take any action in 
reliance on the contents. Therefore, if you are not the intended recipient you are kindly requested to 
contact me immediately by e-mail or telephone. Thank you. 
 


